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Spay Neuter Assistance Program
The Humane Solution to Pet Overpopulation

IMMEDIATE NEED!

CASH DONATIONS

OUR VETERINARY COSTS HAVE INCREASED THIS YEAR
AS WELL AS REQUESTS FOR OUR SERVICES. AFTER
THE SPRING RUSH, WE NEED TO REPLENISH OUR
FUNDS! NINETY FIVE CENTS OF EVERY DOLLAR
DONATED GOES TO THE VETERINARY CLINICS WHO
GENEROUSLY DISCOUNT THEIR FEES TO MAKE OUR
MONEY STRETCH FURTHER!

IF YOU WOULD LIKE ADDITIONAL INFORMATION
ABOUT MAKING A DONATION, PLEASE GIVE US A CALL
AT 417-823-7627! TO MAKE A DONATION BY MAIL,
SEND TO: SNAP, PO BOX 14354, SPRINGFIELD, MO
65814 OR USE THE LINK BELOW. WE APPRECIATE
YOUR SUPPORT!

https://www.paypal.com/donate/?token=0WmyPIlgB1MLpWd-
DmTIMHLjcltinA70QxjtP73THo1RUgSOYDfjGcOxjKN-
UJFr HwIP7G&country.x=US&Iocale.x=US

CAN YOU HELP?

Case #78 —Stephanie received a black lab mix dog
from a family member who could no longer care
for him. She is also feeding three cats that were
abandoned by neighbors. She has placed several
other stray cats but would like to keep these
animals if they can be fixed. SNAP’s cost to
spay/neuter these four is $270.

Case #79- Tabatha has been caring for an ill family
member so at this time cannot work outside the
home. Two dogs, a Pit Bull and a Pit mix, were
dumped not far from her home. They have had a
couple of litters and she needs to get these two
dogs done as well as two adult puppies they could
not place and are keeping. SNAP’s cost to get
these dogs done totals $395.

Case #80-Tom has had two male dogs since they
were pups, a Mastiff mix and a terrier mix. They
both need to be neutered as they are both a
couple of years old and having dominance issues
with each other. Tom’s wife is having some health
issues and money is very tight. With three
children, they haven’t had the extra for the
neutering. The two dogs will cost $195 thru SNAP.

If you are able to help fix any of these animals,
please send your donation to SNAP, PO Box
14354, Springfield, MO 65814. No amount is too
small. It all adds up to do great things! You can
specify which case you would like to contribute
to. In the event the case you specify has already
been helped by another caring donor, your
contribution will be used to help a different but
equally in-need pet owner. Thank you for your
support!
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Community Foundation of the Ozarks

SNAP is pleased to announce that we have established a fund at Community Foundation of the Ozarks (CFO) as part of their
Agency Partners program. Being part of this program will benefit SNAP in many ways. Not only will we be exposed to CFO’s
extensive donor network, we will also be eligible for fundraising opportunities, networking, and other perks.

If you would like to make an online donation to our CFO fund, please follow these simple steps:

e Visit the CFO website at http://www.cfozarks.org

Click on the give online link at the top of the homepage

e Designate the amount you’d like to donate

e Under gift designation, select other from the drop-down menu
e Inthe space provided for other designation enter "SNAP"

e Enter your contact and donation information, then click on the donate now button

We need your support!

SNAP's Mission is to eliminate the need for euthanasia in our community's animal shelters, to reduce the number of
homeless animals, and to educate the public about the importance of spay/neuter.

Name Phone

Address

City State Zip

Email

_____lwantto help! Please send information about becoming a SNAP volunteer.
_____lwantto support SNAP’s work with the enclosed tax-deductible donation.
_____ Please accept a donation in memory of
_____l'would like to set up a monthly gift as an automatic withdrawal. PIease contact me!
Case # on page 1 of this newsletter.

Mail to: SNAP / P.O. Box 14354 / Springfield, MO 65814 / (417) 823-7627
www.snapl123.org / spayneuter123@gmail.com

HOW TO CONTACT US

PO Box 14354 / Springfield, MO 65814 /417.823.7627 SNAP is a Missouri 501(c) (3) non profit corporation
www.snapl123.org / spayneuterl23@gmail.com

Or see us on Facebook

If you are not currently receiving the SNAP newsletter via email, you may provide your email address to us at
Spayneuter123@gmail.com




